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Spring Term Events: 

Tuesday 10th March: Attendance Workshop 

for Nursery Parents 9am and 12.30pm 

Wednesday 11th March: Class Photo day 

Tuesday 17th March: Mothers’ Day in 

Nursery 

Wednesday 18th March: Year 2 Bounce 

back day at Curwen 

Thursday 19th March: Year 1 Bounceback 

day at North Beckton 

Thursday 19th March: Mothers’ Day in Re-

ception 

Friday 20th March: Celebration Assembly 

in EYFS 

LAST DAY OF AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS = 

20th March 2020 

Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th 

March: Parents’ Evenings 

Thursday 2nd April: What We Have Learnt 

Afternoon: Parents/Carers welcome 

Thursday 2nd April: Last Day of Term for 

ALL Children—it is a normal 3.30pm finish. 

Monday 20th April: All children back in 

school and after school clubs all starting up 

again. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We’ve had a great week this week with  our Year 3 and 4 children undertaking their joint ‘Bounceback’ 

days with Curwen. During these sessions, the children have been learning about what being ‘angry, 

frustrated and sad’ can feel like and some strategies to help us when we feel this way. 

I’ve also attended an exhibition that specialised in equipment for children with specific disabilities so 

that we can make sure we are getting the best possible equipment into our new PMLD classrooms. 

Best Wishes,  

Alison Helm: Head Teacher 

WHAT WE HAVE LEARNT  

AFTERNOON 

Please come and join us: 

 2nd April at 2.15pm—3.15pm. 

All the different classes will be showcasing what 

they have been learning over the Spring Term. 

We really want to ‘show-off’ what we have been 

learning and share it all with our parents,  carers 

and friends. 

The school council will also be selling hot choco-

late and cakes after school as a fundraiser. 

Parents’ Evening 

         Our second Parents’ Evening of the year is com-

ing up next term so please save these dates in your 

diaries.: 

Wednesday 25th March and Thursday 26th March 

Please come along and see the amazing work your 

child has been doing this term.  

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.curwen.newham.sch.uk%2Fnews%2F%3Fpid%3D8%26nid%3D1%26storyid%3D232&psig=AOvVaw0yxGt8VWdfTi-M1aQSSgGQ&ust=1574179870880000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiBqpyT9OUCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 

WANTED – PARENT GOVERNOR  

Our school’s governors are volunteers who work together for the benefit of                                   
North Beckton Primary School.  

We are currently looking for a new Parent Governor and would be delighted to hear from any     
parent who may be interested.   

 

To be a governor you will need: 

1) To have a child currently in school 

2) To be  interested in education and in our school in particular  

3) Want to play a part in improving our school 

4) Willing to give 3-5 hours per month to attend meetings, training and school events. 

 

If you are interested, please speak to the school office for more information and a nomination 
form. 

Class Photo Day 

On Wednesday 11th March, we will be 

having our annual Class Photos taken. 

Please can you make sure your child is 

wearing their uniform on that day and 

looking smart. If your child is new to 

our school since September, we will 

also be using this as an opportunity to 

take their individual photograph. 

World Book Day 

We had great fun on Thursday learning about 

different illustrators.  

 

Well done to last week’s ‘Stars 

of the Week’ who we all cele-

brated in our  whole school  

assembly on Friday. 

Our Year 4 children have 

been working alongside 

the LSO to develop their 

musical skills. 


